
Dunham’s Bay Fish and Game Club Inc. 
Minutes of General Membership Meeting         
June 14th, 2023 

The June 2023 General Membership Meeting of the Dunham’s Bay Fish and Game Club was 
held at 7:00 –June 14th, 2023  

 Standing in for President: Pat Beland 
  Treasurer Mike Vanderwarker                                                                         Directors                                                  
  
                                                                                                                    John Beecher 
 Secretary    Lee Garrand                                                                            Don Kramer 
                                                                                                                    Sam Christiansen                                                                                                                            
	 Melissa Stark 
	 Dennis Dempsey  
                                                                                                                     Bob Benway 

 Pat Beland opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance 

Minutes from previous meeting were read and approved.1st John B. 2nd Dennis D. Voted 
Unanimous. 

Treasurers’ Report  Checkbook balance stated as being $347,961.51, Major expenses Tractor 
just over $52000, $1300 in income from Membership. – accepted- Don K, 2nd John B. voted 
unanimous. 

Membership 
Bob Benway stated we had 636 members with two pending 

Archery Pat Beland stated course was open. Discussion regarding 3D Tournaments ensued, 
thought was we didn’t have enough support yet. 20 Targets stated on the course.  
	  
Buildings and Grounds  A lot of work being done, Tractor stated as an asset. 

Conservation Council Dan Ladd stated President of Crossbow Coalition had died in a car 
accident,  

Steel Targets Armor piercing rounds discussed and banned.  

Shooting Disciplines discussion regarding action shooting/shoot. Budget discussed to prepare 
shoot. Sam C made motion to spend $500, Dennis D 2nd. Voted unanimous.   



New Business Melissa S stated an AED was installed on the wall, The will be an instruction 
course to learn how to utilize it on July 8th from 9-5 1St Aid, CPR, Stop the Bleed offered. Cost 
$85 at the Club, Melissa asked the Clubs permission to spend $691.12 for a Trauma Kit, Dan L 
made motion, John B 2nd. Voted Unanimous. Dan L. Made motion to hold another Hppy Hour 
August 25th at 4:30pm at The Adirondack Grill. John B 2nd. Voted Unanimous. 

Motion to adjourn, Meeting adjourned 7:55 John B Don K. 2nd 
  Voted unanimous.  

.  


